
Now and Then

Left  to  right,  George  Welsh  and  President  Bob  Knight
congratulate  Outstanding  Alumni  Award  recipient  Professor
Michael Greenwood.

Clark College’s alumni association celebrated connections and
camaraderie at the annual Alumni Student Dinner on June 4.

Students and alumni gathered to honor Outstanding Alumni Award
recipient  Professor  Michael  Greenwood  ’61,  who  taught
mathematics at Clark for more than 30 years. He played a role
in  taking  Clark  and  Washington  State  University  Vancouver
global  when  he  taught  at  Krasnoyarsk  State  University  in
Russia on a Fulbright Award.

More than 120 students and alumni exchanged business cards and
laughs  over  dinner,  which  was  partially  underwritten  by
community partner Riverview Community Bank.
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The alumni association also gave two, $2,000 scholarships to
Clark students Ashton Kyllo and Natalie Hendren. The awards
were given to the students by a previous recipient, Rebecca
Zeff, who is finishing her degree at WSUV and plans to attend
medical school following graduation.

George  Welsh  ’67,  alumni  association  president,  said  that
bringing together alumni and students is a great opportunity
to support each other.

“The students hear what is happening in our community from
alumni, and the alumni are reminded of their own days at
Clark, which helped begin many career paths,” Welsh said.
“Clark is a special place and this event helps all of us stay
connected.”
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